
RELEASE OF
T H E  N A T I O N A L  P L A N N I N G  C O M M I S S I O N ’ S

The National Planning Commission (NPC), in its capacity as 
an independent advisory body and custodian of the National 
Development Plan (NDP): Vision 2030 has completed a 
detailed and thorough ten-year review of the progress made 
since the adoption of the NDP in 2012. 
 
The review assesses the key NDP indicators or targets, such as 
poverty, inequality, and unemployment for the past ten years 
(i.e., 2012-2022). The assessment is timely given that 2024 will 
mark the end of term for both the sixth administration since 
South Africa’s democratic dispensation, and the current 
2019-2024 cycle of the Medium-Term Strategic Framework 
(MTSF), which guides the work of all government entities.
 
Alongside the Review, the NPC will issue an urgent Call to 
Action to reassert the significance of the goals of the NDP 
as the lodestar of our developmental vision as a nation, 
rooted in good governance, economic transformation, 
social cohesion, and a just transition to more sustainable 
development pathways.

The details of the launch are as follows:

Date: 26 September 2023 | Time: 10h00 – 12h00 
Venue: The Department of Agriculture, Land Reform and 

Rural Development (DALRRD) Auditorium   
- 600 Lillian Ngoyi Street Pretoria

 
Kindly RSVP to Sandisiwe Mapine: Sandisiwe.Mapine@dpme.gov.za  

or Dakalo Netswera: Dakalo@dpme.gov.za 
Kindly direct all media queries to Zarina Rahman:  

Zarina@dpme.gov.za
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